Notice to Competitors

Substitute Mark

25 June 2019

RMYS G has been removed for its annual maintenance. A substitute mark “RMYS S” has been put in
its place. Please round RMYS S wherever you see RMYS G on a course list until further notice.

25 June 2019
1600hrs

Allicia Rae
RMYS Sailing Coordinator
for the Organising Authority.
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